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OSIG CONDUCTED INDEPENDENT INVESTIGATION 

OF VIRGINIA PAROLE BOARD 
 
The Virginia Office of the State Inspector General (OSIG) conducted a thorough and 
independent investigation of allegations involving the Virginia Parole Board (VPB) made through 
the Fraud, Waste and Abuse Hotline.  
 
OSIG has been made aware by media of information purported to be related to OSIG’s 
investigation of the VPB. OSIG does not have knowledge of specific communications or reports 
that may be in the possession of the media.  
  
In the course of its investigation, OSIG has made independent findings regarding its 
investigations after thorough evaluation of the facts and applicable law. For any concluded 
investigation, including that involving the parole of Vincent Martin, OSIG’s independent findings 
were fully contained in final reports issued by this office. 
 
OSIG has neither officially released, nor authorized the release of, any additional 
communications or reports to the media or a member of the General Assembly since the final, 
signed original reports were properly issued last year. 
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Established in 2012, the Virginia Office of the State Inspector General manages the State Fraud, Waste and Abuse 
Hotline; conducts investigations and performance audits of state agencies; provides training and standards for the 
commonwealth’s internal audit programs; and conducts inspections and reviews of Virginia Department of Behavioral 
Health and Developmental Services-run facilities and programs. 


